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September 23, 1977

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

First of all I want to thank you for your great 
generosity in donating to the Center another of 
your platinum prints. I think that our collection 
is a really fine one and I am looking forward to 
doing the exhibition in November. Your presence 
will certainly enhance the show and I am very 
pleased that you have agreed to give a lecture.

The dates which we have arranged are fine. All 
you will need to do is save all of your receipts 
of expenses for plane fare, hotel, meals, etc. 
and turn them in upon your return to Santa Fe.
I look forward to meeting you and in the meantime, 
my best regards.

Sincerely yours

Terence/Pitts 
Acting Director
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